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| refer to your letter dated 23 May 2002 regarding your request for a Thorn Alpha 3
lantern and control gear.

The first phase of the “Connecting Derby” scheme is near to completion and the
instruction to the contractor is to take out the redundant lighting units and dispose
to tip.

The new lanterns installed out perform the older type due to better optics and
therefore we do not save the old lanterns which have bee installed for some 25
years.

However, | have asked the contractor to check to see if any alpha 3 lanterns and
control gear are still in the site compound and will endeavour to save you one.

If this is not the case then the next phase of “Connecting Derby” starts shorily and
there are Alpha 3 lanterns to be replaced so | will let the contractor know to save
you one.

Many thanks for writing in.

Yours sincerely

Street Lighting Manager
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